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Mr, Click Relander, City Editor,
Yakima Daily Republic,
Yakima, Washington.

Dear friend Click;-

We have about sixty negatives of the original Sohon sketches,
in fact, we have the originals themselves, but we have had copy negatives
made of these so that we can provide pictures.

I think when you are ready we can also provide a picture of
Governor Stevens.

Our library staff certainly is delighted with the files you
sent over. They are replete with mighty fine historical materials. I have
been particularly impressed with the coverage given the museum project over
there. I think it is as fine a covering service as I have seen on any
similar project. So often a paper will run one story on a thing like that
and call it a day. I hope the folks in the museum appreciate the quality
of service given by the papers in connection with this new museum. I doubt
if it could be put over without this type of news service. I am going to
have quite a little to say about it in the next issue of News-Letter. If
any one is rendering a greater service in the state of Washington to the
cause of history than yourself, he is keeping his light under a bushel. I
marvel every time I get one of your letters at what you are doing for this
cause.

Yours fraternally,

HAPIN D. FOSTER, Director.




